TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE
REPORT 24
14 JUNE 2017

COMITÉ DES TRANSPORTS RAPPORT 24 LE 14 JUIN 2017

EXTRACT OF DRAFT
TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE
MINUTES 25
7 JUNE 2017

EXTRAIT DE L'ÉBAUCHE DU PROCÈS-VERBAL 25 DU COMITÉ DES TRANSPORTS LE 7 JUIN 2017

UPDATE TO THE REVIEW OF WINTER OPERATIONS ON ROADWAYS REPORT

91

ACS2017-PWE-GEN-0017

CITY WIDE

REPORT RECOMMENDATION

That the Transportation Committee recommend Council receive this report for information.

Kevin Wylie, General Manager, Public Works and Environmental Services Department, together with Quinten Levesque, Manager, Technology, Innovation and Engineering Support Services and Luc Gagné, Director, Road Services, provided a detailed overview of the item. A copy of the PowerPoint presentation is held on file.

Members thanked staff for their hard work through this past season with abnormally high volumes of snow and discussed some possible suggestions for improvement for the subsequent winter season. Staff agreed to follow up on a number of areas of concern raised by committee members.

Following discussion the Committee RECEIVED the report as presented.